Spectrum Band Fundraiser[image: Victoria Royals Logo]

with the Victoria Royals       

Calling All Royals Fans,

Thank you again to all the volunteers who helped sell pucks at the Royals home opener on Friday, September 27th. You all did a fantastic job! However, in order to keep all of the money we earned that night, we need to sell the rest of our game tickets. These tickets are $14 each, which is significantly less than buying at the box office. If you, or anyone you know, would like to purchase tickets, please fill out the form below and return it to Mr. Jolliffe along with payment. Bring this form to work, other sporting events, anywhere you can think of. There are a lot of Royals fans in Victoria! A very big Thank You to all the families that have done so already. We still have 74 tickets remaining for Dec. and 56 vouchers. Questions regarding this fundraiser can be directed to Christine at 250-727-2552 or cmsurridge@shaw.ca.


	Date
	Game  –   Royals vs…..
	# of tickets

	Dec. 7th 
	Seattle Thunderbirds   7:05pm 
(Teddy Bear Toss)
	

	
	Voucher
(redeem for any regular season Royals home game)
	

	Total # of tickets ordered
	

	Price/ticket $14
	X $14.00

	Grand Total
	$



[bookmark: _GoBack]**Make cheques payable to Spectrum Band Parents**

Student’s name ________________________________________________________
Your name and preferred contact information_____________________________________________
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